Ms Lyn Beverley

Senate Foreign Affairs,
Defence and Trade Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverley

I wish to clarify evidence I presented at the Additional Budget Estimates hearing on

Australian Government

Department of Veterans’ Affairs

28 February 2018. On page 117 of Hansard, when I said “that’s right” I was actually referring to
the Coordinated Veterans® Care (CVC) program, not the “Veteran-centric case management” as
indicated by Senator Gallacher. Could the records please be updated to reflect this.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Gayle Anderson

First Assistant Secretary

Health & Community Services Division
Department of Veterans® Affairs
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